LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 89TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

May 14, 2025
TO: Honorable Cecil Bell, Chair, House Committee on Intergovernmental Affairs

FROM: Jerry McGinty, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB4801 by Villalobos (relating to authorizing the establishment of a grant program to allow the
Nueces County Hospital District to recruit and retain certain medical professionals.), Committee
Report 1st House, Substituted

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

Local Government Impact

There could be an impact to Nueces County Hospital District if it chooses to establish a grant program as
would be authorized by the bill.

Source Agencies: 529 Health and Human Services Commission
LBB Staff: JMc, SZ, BC, CWi
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